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I support this measure. We have allowed mail in voting for far too long. We need to 

restore confidence in our election system. Mail in voting is too easy to manipulate 

and tamper with, as we have seen in the recent years from many different states and 

cities and their ballot boxes. Voter id and in person voting should be the ONLY way 

citizens should be allowed to vote.  


